



Mr I L Williams Director of Sport

Email: ian.williams@ellesmere.com

17th September 2021

Dear Parent,

Very important message - After-Match Hospitality

As we return to inter-school sport so will our after-match hospitality. This will be offered mostly in the School dining hall.

Can I please stress that face masks will be required when entering the dining hall and may only be removed to eat. Please use the hand sanitisation located just outside the hall doors before entering.

We are pleased to be able to offer hospitality again but are still taking reasonable precautions with larger gatherings indoors.

Yours sincerely

Il With

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406